
 

Dear residents,  

Unless you are participating in commencement, you must checkout within 24 

hours after your last final exam. More information about checkout options will be 

sent April 14.  

 

This annual move-out program aims to divert waste from the landfill and into the 

hands of local non-profits. Begin thinking about selling, repurposing or donating items 

you may no longer need. Look for more information in the coming weeks, including a 

map of donation drop-off locations and a list of acceptable items.  

Thanks, and I hope you finish the semester strong!  

Shari Crandall  

Director of Residential Programs and Services  

University Housing  

University of Georgia  

housing@uga.edu  

706-542-1421  

 


